
From: Harriet Woodside   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 6:14 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

Please, please don't bend to those with a private interest in urban 
sprawl. Instead, please do listen to Hamilton citizens who have 
clearly let you know that we want to protect our farmland, 
preserve our environment and create high density, inclusive 
neighbourhoods in Hamilton. 
 
Stay firm. You will find that the community you represent is with 
you. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Harriet Woodside 
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